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Acklin, Tim

From: Ecklund, Daniel J <DJEcklun@gundersenhealth.org>

Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 4:43 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Lighting for Green Island tennis complex

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Mr. Acklin –

I understand that item #19 on tonight’s La Crosse Planning Committee agenda relates to installation of lighting
for the Green Island tennis complex. I would like it to be known that I fully support the installation of lighting
ASAP next year rather than delaying until 2022 or later.

Regards,

Dan Ecklund


